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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Burger, Kathryn (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Tuesday, December 4, 2018 12:23 PM
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul); Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)
Subject: 949 Payne

Hi, 
The Contract for Deed owner of 949 Payne would like to appeal VB assessment VB1904. He said the landlord sent him a 
copy of the hearing notice and told him to attend, but he had car trouble this morning. It doesn’t look like a gold card 
was sent in anyway. I told him someone could get back to him with a rescheduled date. Nabil Abu 612-363-7777 
 

 

 
Katie Burger 
Executive Assistant 
Saint Paul City Council 
15 West Kellogg Boulevard, Suite 310 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651 266-8567 
F: 651 266-8574 
kathryn.burger@ci.stpaul.mn.us 
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